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Investing in our schools  

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion 
invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure.  

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across NSW. 
The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports growth in 
the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to build a new multipurpose hall at the Northern Beaches Secondary College Manly Campus. The 
new hall will provide the students with a place to participate in various sports and fitness activities, hold large gatherings 
and events and a covered outdoor learning area (COLA) that can be used for outdoor learning or for students to gather 
during lunch. 

New hall ready for use this term 

Work on the new multipurpose hall at Northern Beaches Secondary College Manly Campus is almost complete. We have 
completed landscaping works around the hall and installed a new walkway to improve access for students and staff.   

We are finishing internal and external works to furnish, fit out and enable services for use. 

We anticipate the hall will be ready for the school community in the coming weeks. We look forward to welcoming school 
staff, students, and visitors to this new facility. 

For any questions or feedback, please contact us on the details below. 
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